Dear Parents,


Welcome to 4th grade! It is my pleasure to say that I am extremely excited to be working with your child. This letter is to inform you about myself and my expectations in the classroom. I am looking forward to helping students explore new ideas and to become successful fourth graders. I view teaching as a lifestyle rather than a career. I always put the best interest of every child as a main priority in my teaching skills. All students can learn and grow as they examine new concepts in the classroom. Throughout this school year, we will be exploring many subjects, such as reading, language arts, mathematics, science, and social studies with the focus on Idaho’s history.   
My name is Christy Blackstead or Mrs. Blackstead, I graduated from Boise State University with a Bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education and the University of Idaho with a Master’s degree in Curriculum and Instruction. This will be my seventh year of teaching. My husband and I recently moved to the Wood River Valley summer of 2017 and are expecting our first child this October 2018. I enjoy being in the outdoors and all the adventures that come with it, such as mountain biking, skiing, running, and hiking. I have lived in Idaho for several years and plan on never leaving this beautiful state where there is so much to offer.  Bringing adventure into the classroom is extremely important to me.
My expectations in the classroom include:

· Be respectful and responsible.
· Come to class prepared to learn.
· Follow the rules and stay on task.
· Try your best!

What you can expect from me:
· A safe and friendly environment where all children can learn.
· Strong communication: I welcome any questions, comments, or concerns. There will also be frequent updates with the use of take-home folders.  
· Learning that is meaningful and engaging. 
Throughout this school year, your child and their peers will be working side by side with each other. I believe through collaboration everyone learns more than just the lesson. This means that we all have a place in your child’s learning, including both in the classroom and at home. 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, I have an open door, I would love to set up a time and discuss any questions or concerns you may have. There will be a weekly newsletter that goes home every Friday that contains information for the next week. This will be in your child’s take-home folder (the Bellevue Elementary Folder). Please have your child empty their folder each night. There will be flyers, graded assessments and assignments, and homework that goes home. Students will also get a planner where they will write their weekly assignments in. If you would ever like to come and help out, I would welcome the support. When students have support at home, the effects are extremely positive. I am looking forward to a fun-filled year of learning!
Some other information about our classroom:

Daily Schedule:

7:55-9:05 Math Instruction

9:05-10:05 Daily Specials (see newsletter)

10:05-11:30 Reading and Language Arts Instruction

11:30-12:10 Lunch/Recess

12:10-1:00 Writing and Grammar Instruction

1:00-1:30 Social Studies/Science 

1:30-1:45 Afternoon Recess

1:45-2:30 Math Remediation or Extension and Dismissal

Homework:

My philosophy on homework is that it is practice of concepts we have covered in class and should not cause any strife or tears. I will assign a vocabulary word map each Monday and students can turn it in no later than Friday of that week. Students will choose one word from their AR reading and complete the map. Their sentences must be complete and thoughtful. There may be additional homework (math or grammar) that will be written in their planners on Monday of each week. This will only be one page, front and back, but no more than one page. I want students to engage in meaningful practice of the concepts as well as having time to read their library books. ( 
Sincerely,
Christy Blackstead
cblackstead@blaineschools.org
208-578-5080 ext. 2843[image: image1.png]



